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Dear Planning Inspectorate

We have two questions for Deadline 4. We would be grateful if you put them forward.

1.  Has the applicant considered the possibility of using subterranean substations? We
understand companies like Siemens do them.

2. There appears to be a discrepancy over the Dark Rural Landscapes of Norfolk. The
applicant claims that their research has shown our area not to be one. However the
attached map from CPRE seems to say it is.

Thank you.
NSAG
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